
From: Owen Sayer   
Sent: 25 September 2020 20:48 
To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: HGV routing on A4095 through Chesterton 

Dear Mr Lewis  

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposal to route HGVs through Chesterton.  

It is totally inappropriate, with parked vehicles, a 90 degree bend at the Hale junction and the 
chicane by the speed hump making it a dangerous proposition.  

The noise and levels will increase and the air quality levels will decrease.  

The more logical and sensible option would be to use the B4030 by Howes lane/Vendee drive.  

I hope you and decision makers at CDC will listen to the views of the local residents.  

Kind regards.  

Owen  

 

mailto:Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk

	From: Owen Sayer   Sent: 25 September 2020 20:48 To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> Subject: HGV routing on A4095 through Chesterton

